From: celia goreham

Sent: 24 October 2023 18:24
To: Planning Planning
Subject: various comments.

Bartholomew Estate and Kentish Town CAAC wishes the following comments to be taken into account when
decisions are made fro the following applications.

2023/3330/P
Although this is out of our area the building can be seen from the CAAC . We consider that adding further hight to

the proposed already agreed extension , to be uncessary and destroy the current roof line .

Celia Goreham , on behalf of Bartholomew Estate and Kentish Town CAAC.

Sent from my iPad



